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Assistant Attorney General
    Environment and Natural Resources Division
Re: United States and Massachusetts v. AVX Corporation, D.J. 
    Ref. No. 90–11–2–32/2 .

    Please don't let polluters walk away without fully cleaning up the mess they
made.
I want to have New Bedford Harbor cleaned-up to the highest, safest standard. 
The settlement between the EPA and AVX should include a re-opener clause to
ensure a full cleanup of the harbor.
    It's really important to me and the environment.

-- Sincerely,
~Robert B. Kelley
51 Angelica Avenue
Mattapoisett, MA 02719-2287
508-758-6311
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